
Disclaimer: DTM’s Incident Tracker is sourced through DTM staff and partners and is triangulated with data collected through 
DTM’s Flow Monitoring and Mobility Tracking components. All data reported in the Incident Tracker is considered as reported 
and is validated in all final reports published by Flow Monitoring and Mobility Tracking.

2,755 individuals are reported to have returned to Sirte during the course of the 
last week. Out of the families that are reported to have returned 100 families are 
reported to be coming from Zliten, 200 from Bani Walid, 180 from Aljufra and 300 
from Sabha. The main reason as to why people are reported as returning to Sirte 
is to verify the conditions of their proprieties and the general conditions of Sirte. 
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The Incident Tracker is part of IOM Libya’s Displacement Tracking Matrix (DTM) programme. DTM is a suite of tools that provide a 
comprehensive articulation of Libya’s human mobility patterns. The Incident Tracker is a weekly tool collecting and triangulating information 
on the whole of Libya on any incidents related to IDPs, returnees and migrants, especially in regards to large population movements updates 
on border closures and new routes. For more reports and datasets, please visit www.globaldtm.org/libya

On 23 February heavy 
clashes broke out in Abu 
Slim in Tripoli. The clashes 
led to the displacement of 
35 families. A ceasefire was 
reached over the weekend. 
Since then sporadic fighting 
has occured. 

7,865 individuals are reported  
to have returned to Sirte 
downtown in the past 3 weeks

5,750 individuals are reported 
to have returned to District 3 
over the past 3 weeks 

4,500 individuals are reported 
as returned to Al Swawa and 
Abu Zahia over the past 6 
months

During the last week 2,755 
individuals are reported as 
having returned to Aljiza 

Over the last 3 weeks, 4,450 
individuals are reported to 
have returned to their home 
in Alsabaemia

Over the last three weeks 
5,235 individuals are reported 
to have returned to Al Zaafran, 
Al Gharbyat and Al Sabaa
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